
September 2023 – WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 
Oakridge Middle School Parent Teacher Organization

www.oakridgepto.com

The PTO has a website for all major school PTO activities. Shop spirit 
wear and more.

Email: oakridgemiddlepto@gmail.com

Facebook / Instagram @oakridgemiddlepto

• Volunteers – Our Volunteers needs are posted and will be adding more opportunities. Please refer to the 
Volunteer Page on our PTO Website for full details. We need Parents to help!

• Spirit Wear Shop is Open during lunch every other Friday (check calendar on website). You can order 
online and your order will be delivered to your student during school.

• Business Sponsors – Newsletter Ads and Banners! We are beginning to sell business sponsor banners 
which will be placed on the gates and our newsletter and social media pages will provide ads, websites 
and links. For more info, please visit the website under Business Sponsor.

• Teacher Wishlists. The PTO shopped the teacher wishlists and you can visit our website for your child’s 
classroom Wishlist to support the classroom. 

• Coming Soon! Fall Fun Fundraiser Event – details coming soon! Fundraiser will support improvements 
to the campus and the 8th grade dance!

• Spirit Nights coming up! Support OMS!
• September 14 – PDQ
• October 6 – I Heart Mac and Cheese

THANK YOU TO OUR BUSINESS SPONSORS!

If you know a business or have a business that is 
interested in partnering with our school, visit our 

business sponsor page on the PTO website:

Web: www.oakridgemiddlepto.com/bulldog-
sponsors

http://www.oakridgepto.com/

